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Comments: My main concerns with this extended project are: 1. excessively loud heavy traffic

 

on a light highway through the Boise National Forest a"Historic" quiet area. this traffic will be heard throughout

the day. The county sheriff has taken action against loud water craft in the past. 2.The cabin owners at W.L. are

fairly restricted to the use of their cabins for just 6 months a year, while I understand that the workers will be there

the entire year. Maybe cabin security would be in question.


